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Good News at GES 

· Kindergarten Jump Start was a great success! JumpStart is a one-day event designed to provide incoming kindergarten students an opportunity to practice skills of being a student and meet their teacher before the first day of school.  
· Grandview Open House was Monday, August 16th. It was so wonderful to see all the families and students visiting their new teachers! 
· Shout-out to Rob Sanders for all his hard work preparing family resources for Open House. 
· All the teachers have been working day and night preparing for the 1st day of school. We can’t wait to see all the students!
· GES Construction has begun! The floors have been striped and prepared for new flooring, new air conditioners are being installed, new railings have been installed and the new office space is being prepared.



Upcoming Dates

· Aug 2nd-3rd All GES teachers participated in Capturing Kids Hearts professional development. We learned how to teach self-awareness, self-management, social-awareness and guide students to establish relational skills. 
· Aug 6th Scholastic Reading professional development.
· Aug 18th First Day of School!!!



NUEVue

· Current in-person enrollment is at 210 students (without preschool). Preschool screenings are scheduled for August 18th – August 20th. 
· We have four virtual students and one hybrid student enrolled. We are collaborating with Edgenuity and families to get everyone off to a great school year.  
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GESLeaders Philosophy
Our goal is to build intentional relationships, inspire passionate learners, provide personalized learning, identify leadership in self, staff and students and challenge our team to exceed expectations.
